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Research Analysis 

 

The subcommittee recommendation for HB1568 provides a sales tax exemption to all nonprofit 

organizations with $3 million or less in annual gross revenue. Alcohol and tobacco purchases are 

not considered exempt purchases.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB1568 proposes to provide a sales tax exemption to nonprofit organizations 

with $3 million or less in annual gross revenue, excluding purchases of alcohol and tobacco. The 

impact of this measure is unknown as per the Oklahoma Tax Commission.  

 

Provided by Tax Commission: 

 

 
 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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